




25th October 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
School Photographs – Tempest 

We are delighted to inform you Tempest Photography will be visiting the school on Monday 29th October to take individual pupil photographs.  You will have an opportunity to purchase these photographs and information regarding this will be sent home with pupils.
Cardinal Winning Secondary will receive 25% commission on any purchases and this will go towards our school funds.
Yours sincerely
Peter Johnstone
Head Teacher

